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N xn /.Mr. John J. Linehan
Section Leader, Division of Waste Management

" ' ,h%TTo5 {h~ 6I'nited States Nuclear Regulatory Commission
Wa shington, DC 20555

Subject: Your Letter of September 10, 1980,
Regarding Condition #11 and
Future Correspcndence

Dear Mr. Linehan:

Paragraph #4 of the subject letter asks that we address all correspondence to yea
er to Ross Scarano. Pete Garcia has instructed me to do this in the past and, if
I have sent letters to Pete directly, this w..s an inadvertent error on my part.

With regard to correspondence, a Ms. Nancy Dennis visited the mill on August 15.
While she was there, she requested that the mill personnel perform additional
snalysis work. In line with your thinking on correspondence, it appears to me
that all requests from NRC for action by Atlas should in turn be originated by
you or Mr. Scarano.

May we have your comments please.
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'Very truly yours,
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